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Turnagain Community Council Meeting Notice
Thursday, January 6, 2011, 7:00 p.m.

Turnagain Elementary School Library
3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd.

Due to a cut in funding from the Municipality, we need to reduce our
postal mailing list!  If you are receiving this by postal mail, please

sign up to receive this by e-mail at communitycouncils.org
and enter your e-mail address @ the top of the page.

7:00 p.m. Opening Remarks/Announcements/Treasurer’s Report/
Approval of Minutes

7:15 Committee Reports
7:20 Comments from the floor/Agenda Items for February
7:30 Legislative Report
7:40 Assembly Report
7:55 Appointment of 2011 TCC Delegates to FCC
8:00 Anchorage Office of Emergency Management

Dawn Brantley, Community Preparedness Coordinator for the Anchorage Office of
Emergency Management (OEM)will provide information on:

• The importance of personal preparedness
• How to prepare for an emergency
• How to prepare to take care of pets during a disaster
• What the Municipality will be doing during an emergency
• The importance of community preparedness
• Community preparedness initiatives of the OEM

8:20 Spenard Road Update and Design Discussion
Assemblyman Ernie Hall will provide an overview of the Spenard Road Update
project between Hillcrest Dr. and 31st Ave. and solicit input from Turnagain
residents on design options (i.e., 3-land vs. 4-lane) to make the road safe and
efficient for all users of the area.  Note:  This general area is proposed to be
designated a Town Center in the upcoming West Anchorage District Plan.

8:50 Meeting Adjournment/TCC NUSA Neighborhood Tour Committee Meeting

Agenda

For Your Information
January 19, 2:00 p.m., Airport General Aviation Office - Lake Hood User Group
Meeting.  Info:  Andy Hutzel, 266-2741.

January 20, 4:00 p.m., TSAIA - Anchorage Airport Communications Committee
Mtg. - will include discussion of upcoming Strategic Workshop agenda items.

February 2, 6:30 p.m., Loussac Library Assembly Chambers - Platting Board
nonpublic hearing for approval of formal plat of AWWU Pump Station 10, north of
Marston, east of Pete’s Place.  Info.:  VEI Consultants, Scott Roelfs, 338-5386.

February 7, 6:30 p.m., Loussac Library Assembly Chambers - Planning and
Zoning Commission nonpublic hearing for approval of Lyn Ary Park Master Plan.
Info.:  Parks and Recreation Planner Suzanne Little, 343-4586.

          Immediately following the TCC meeting, there will be a brief
TCC NUSA NEIGHBORHOOD TOUR COMMITTEE MEETING

to discuss plans for the tour May 26, 2011.

TCC Website:  http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html
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Summary of Decisions & Motions Passed at
Turnagain Community Council Meeting December 2, 2010

� A motion was made by Pat Kelly and seconded by Cathy Gleason to approve the October and the
November meeting minutes.  Motion passed unanimously.

� Gloria Manni moved for TCC to put together a package of park projects for a 2012 legislative grant
request; Pat Redmond seconded. The motion passed unanimously.  [Bill Wortman made a suggestion
for the 2012 legislative grant request list:  put together a package of lower-budget park projects (i.e.,
repair/replacement of signage, benches, picnic tables etc.) that need to be done in Turnagain.]

While no formal motions were passed,

� It was decided to do a TCC banner design contest sponsored by TCC and Turnagain Neighbors for the
2011 NUSA Conference next May in Anchorage.  The TCC NUSA Tour Committee will come up
with design criteria and ask people to submit proposals by February.

� There was consensus that TCC submit our previously approved CIP project ranking lists to Sen.
French and Rep. Holmes without modification.


